


Juniors and Seniors, please 

check your email for 

nominations for this year's 

prom court royalty.  

Nominations will be accepted 

until Thursday.



French Club will be hosting their annual Mardi 

Gras Party Tuesday, February 25th right after 

school in room 214. Learn about Mardi Gras in 

different French speaking areas! Listen to 

upbeat Louisianan Mardi Gras music! They will 

be enjoying traditional cajun cuisine as well as a 

delicious King Cake! Who will be Mardi Gras 

King or Queen? Come to the party to find out! 

All students are welcome to attend this awesome 

celebration of French culture! 










